
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 

The Local Government Officials Meeting scheduled for Tuesday, January 29, 2019, at 6:00 

p.m. at the Pine County Courthouse (Jury Assembly Room) is cancelled due to the extreme 

cold weather forecast. 

 

The meeting is rescheduled to Tuesday, February 26, 2019, at 6:00 p.m. at the Pine 

County Courthouse (Jury Assembly Room), Pine City, Minnesota. 

 

For more information contact the County Administrator’s Office at 320-591-1620. 

 

 


